

# GREATHAM PARISH COUNCIL

A Meeting of the Parish Council was held at Greatham Village Hall  
on Wednesday 13th June 2001

Present: Mr E Evans (Chair), Mr D Redman (Vice), Mr P Gripton, Mr B Budd, Mr B Chiverton, Mr J West and Mrs J Onslow

(5 members of the public)

Apologies: A Dale-Harris, G Anderson

43. MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD 9th May 2001

The minutes were agreed and signed.

44. OUTCOME OF THE ACTION FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES

The response to the leaflet drop has been slightly disappointing, but we have had some interest.

45. SOUTH DOWNS / VILLAGE DESIGN STATEMENT

It was agreed to try and arrange a meeting in Septmber in liaison with Liss and/or Steep. CLERK to contact other clerks.

46. CORRESPONDENCE

Nothing of interest to report.

47. PLANNING

Full details of the plans to demolish the Silver Birch Pub and build 15 new houses have been received. We have not as yet received detailed plans for demolishing the Queen and building seven dwellings. It was decided to write to EHDC confirming that we wish both applications to be considered in conjunction with each other. The Council does not wish to lose both pubs as it feels the village should retain one pub. A meeting should be requested with planning to discuss this issue and then a separate planning meeting should be held to see which application deserves the Council's support, and if amendments need to be made.

Details of new cabinets to be installed where discussed and approved.

48. REPORTS

County Councillor - J West

Pleased to report that he is still our Councillor. An area of action this year will be waste and recycling (Materials Resourcing). He will chase up the removal of the old road signs again and the cutting of the bracken.

Signed  
Dated

*D.M. Redman*  
11th July 2001

# GREATHAM PARISH COUNCIL

District Councillor - J Onslow

Nothing to report.

Parish Councillors

- EE Attended Village Hall Committee AGM, DR now Vice Chairman. As DR was now an officer, he could no longer be our representative. DR proposed EE and this was seconded by BC.
- PG Asked whether 'The Village History' could be added to the next agenda, so that discussion could take place on applying for grants to publish this book. EE explained that as the Council is only allowed to apply for one lottery grant, at the present time it would be prudent to keep this available for the village hall.
- DR The white lining of the car park has been put on hold, curtains for halls have been ordered at £3300 - accounts currently £4500.
- BB Fun day - June 23rd - all help and support very much appreciated  
Church picnic is the following evening, please try to support this.
- BC Any news of more litter bins? Not yet except GLAMA intend approaching village hall committee and placing one near the new facilities.

Clerk

Nothing to report

49. FINANCE

No change since last month - new expenses as follows

Wages and expenses	£127.71	Agreed and signed
Community Action Membership	£ 15.00	Agreed and signed
Insurance due - cheque will be sent prior to next meeting approx £200		

50. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

Wednesday 11th July 8 p.m.

Signed *DM. Reddy*  
Dated *11th July 2001*